
 

 

14 December 2018 

Inquiry into reform of business licensing in Western 
Australia 

Publication of submissions 

On 22 October 2018, the Economic Regulation Authority released a draft report on its inquiry 
into reform of state government business licensing in Western Australia and invited public 
submissions.  

These submissions are now available to view on the ERA website. 

The ERA will provide a final report to the Treasurer on 22 February 2019. The Treasurer will 
then have 28 days to table the report in Parliament.  
 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Analena Gilhome 
Ph: 08 6557 7975 | Mob: 0411 112 185 
analena.gilhome@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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